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 MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR'S REPORTChuck Bogdanowicz, PGK410-592-5913-EMAIL-

The Council will be conducting a membership drive at St. John �s the weekend of March 19 and 20.   We will not be speaking at the

Masses but I am asking all members to wear their name badges when attending Mass.  I would also ask you to stay after the Mass to 

handout membership info. We currently have 6 prospects who expressed an interest in joining and we are working on trying to meet

with them to conduct interviews.  We have a First Degree scheduled for the second meeting in March, but might have to reschedule 

due to a conflict with our business meeting being canceled due to the Shrove Tuesday.

 One of our goals this fraternal year was to try to get all the members in need of their Second and Third Degree completed.  However,

due to the weather and lack of candidates, several degrees have been canceled or rescheduled.  There is a Third Degree scheduled

at Cardinal Gibbons Council on March 18.Please keep this date open if you need this degree.
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